Press Release

TO: 
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__________________________ School is starting a new Read and Ride program!

Teachers will be able to bring their whole class to read fun magazines and books, while riding donated exercise bikes. Our goal is to show how much fun reading can be, while improving our health at the same time. 

But ____________ school needs your help.
( We need 30 exercise bikes, preferably with attached book stands.

( We need 10-20 music stands for the bikes that don’t have an attached book stand.

( We need children’s magazines. (Ex. Highlights, Time For Kids, Sports Illustrated for Kids, Ask, Your Big Backyard, Boy’s Life, Ranger Rick & National Geographic for Kids)
Please help us by either donating one of the above requested items or one of the following:

1. Email your friends, family and colleagues to see if they can donate anything.

2. Ask your church or synagogue to include our request in their bulletin or newsletter.

3. Mention our request on your Facebook or MySpace webpage to spread the word.

If you can not bring your donated exercise bike(s) to ________________ School, we will come pick them up after-school! All donations are tax deductible. You may donate the exercise bike in honor or memory of someone. Or, you might like to make a monetary contribution so we can purchase a used exercise bike that you sponsored. Simply call _______________ at ___________ for any questions or to arrange a time. For more information, feel free to visit the national Read and Ride program website for videos, photos, and data at: www.ReadAndRide.org
Thanks for helping us!
